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Nunavut Planning Commission
Commission d’Aménagement du Nunavut

June 1, 2015

Re:

Distribution List

Applications for Standing for the Public Hearing on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan

On or before 12 noon Eastern time on June 1, 2015, the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) received
written notices of an intention to participate in the public hearing on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan
from the following parties who are now considered participants in the public hearing process:

Qikigtani Inuit Association
Kitikmeot Inuit Association
Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet
Hamlet of Whale Cove
Ghotlenene K'odtineh Dene
Government of Nunavut
Nunavut Tunngavik Inc.
Kivallig Inuit Association
Government of Canada
Hamlet of Grise Fiord

The NPC is soliciting the views of the participants listed above on the applications for standing received
from the following interested persons who wish to become a participant at the upcoming Technical
Meeting, Pre-hearing Conference and Public Hearing on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan:

Nunavut Wildlife Management Board

Beverly and Qamanirjuaqg Caribou Management Board
Kivallig Wildlife Board

Wek'éezhit Renewable Resources Board

NWT & Nunavut Chamber of Mines

Nunavik Marine Region Planning Commission

GNWT Environment and Natural Resources

Eeyou Marine Region Planning Commission

Baffinland Iron Mines

Oceans North Canada
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e WWHF-Canada

e Qikigtaaluk Wildlife Board

Kitikmeot Regional Wildlife Board

Spence Bay Hunters and Trappers Association
Baker Lake Hunters & Trappers Organization
Resolute Bay Hunters and Trappers Association
e Aqigig Hunters and Trappers Association

e Arviat Hunters and Trappers Association

e |ssatik Hunters & Trappers Organization

e |vig Hunters & Trappers Organization

e Nattivak Hunters & Trappers Organization

e Nangmautaq Hunters and Trappers Organization

Copies of the applications for standing have been posted on the NPC’s website at:
http://www.nunavut.ca/en/draft plan/consultation record

As set out in the Notice of Public Hearing dated May 1, 2015 and rule 23.5 of the Rules of Procedure for
Public Hearings and Public Reviews, the Commissioners may grant standing to interested persons who
have demonstrated they have a substantial and direct interest, their participation will further the public
hearing, and their participation will contribute to openness and fairness of the public hearing. The
Commissioners will review the written applications by interested persons and participants’ comments
when they decide standing on June 4, 2015. Participants are asked to provide any comments on the
applications for standing by 12 noon Eastern Time on June 3, 2015.

| can be reached at jsavoy@nunavut.ca or 1-867-983-4625.

Thank you,
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Jonathan Savoy
Senior Planner

Nunavut Planning Commission



